
EAST MOUNTAIN NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

Minutes for November 17, 2021

Attendees:  27

The meeting was called to order at 7:07 PM by President Mike Ptak.  He then led the 
membership in the Pledge of Allegiance, followed by a moment of silence for our 
departed neighbors.

Officer Raim Zulali:
 12 motor vehicle complaints
 11 suspicious persons
 11 blight issues
 4 motor vehicle stops
 1 petrol assignments
 0 robberies
 0 burglaries
 4 larcenies
 1 criminal mischief

Mike DiGiovancarlo:
 Pole on East Mt. fixed; waiting to remove pole
 Rt. 69 traffic study done to determine if light will be installed on East Mountain 

Rd. and Rt. 69
 Crash barrels will be put on Farrell Rd. to try to avoid issues there
 Still working on juvenile crime
 Still working on getting the major work done at golf course - especially golf carts
 Redistricting will be done Thursday, November 18, 2021 - Mike may not be our 

representative

Our guest speaker was Mark Lombardo, Deputy Director of Public Works
 Plans for parking at East Mt. Park (see email sent by Mike Ptak)
 Concern regarding water sewer drains on East Mt. Road
 Gates and park restrooms at city parks closed nightly by city employee
 Will look at posts at East Mt. Rd. and Rt. 69

Secretary report on line
Treasurer's report given.
Committee report: awards dinner was a success

Mike looked into costs of speed bumps for park. Will wait to see the outcome of the park 
situation before deciding if speed bumps needed.



New Business:
 House on Harpers Ferry Rd. owned by Paul Kondash has requested to be part of 

our group- committee agreed
 Christmas tree lighting on Sunday, December 5th at 5:00 pm
 Flags will be removed on Saturday, November 20th

Meeting was adjourned at 7:55 pm. Motion made by Bart Cammarasana; 2nd by Joanne 
Guerriero

Respectfully submitted,
Karen Maceyunas


